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Change of name to Communications sub Committee 

You will recall that in April we asked staff to prepare a short report to the Corporate 

Services Committee recommending a change of name for this sub committee to better 

reflect the nature of what we do.   As Corporate Services has not held a general type 

meeting since this date, we have been unable to get the matter on the agenda.   However 

the matter has not been lost sight of and the staff report will be on the next Corporate 

Services agenda. 

 

Newsline the Mag 

With the unexpected hospitalisation of the chief writer of Newsline articles, I have 

noticed that we are receiving all the drafts of the articles in one go.   Is it possible to 

receive these progressively like we used to as it makes it so much easier especially when 

we strike busy periods like we have of late?    Barbara who has taken over the writing 

from Annabel is doing an excellent job. 

 

Thanks 

As this is David Ward’s last meeting I would like to record the sub committee’s thanks to 

him for his years of work in ensuring that we are up with the play in the communications 

field.   David has been the driving force behind so much of our work and he will be 

missed.   Thank you David. 

 

 

 

 

Elaine Henry 

Chairperson 


